
We have a Bag2school collection next Friday, 18th

June, so if you had a half-term clear out, please 

pass your donations our way to help raise funds for 

the school.

There have been a few changes to what can and can’t be 

donated, so please double-check on the Bag2School 

website here.

Our pre-loved uniform shop is an invaluable 

resource for new and existing students alike. We 

are currently desperately short of branded school 

items such as blazers, ties and P.E. tops and 

hoodies. Donations of all these items would be 
very gratefully received.

Donations for Bag2school and pre-loved uniform 

items can be left with Mrs Hingston at front 
reception at any time. Thank you.

https://bag2school.com/

